
28/04/2020 

MR ANGELO SAROUKOS 
37 OXFORD FALLS RD 
BEACON HILL NSW 2100 
angelokos171@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0332 - 4 Dareen Street BEACON HILL NSW 2100

hi 
first of all I did not receive any notification from council regarding DA 2020/0332 is their a 
reason 
most concerning is loss of my privacy 
over looking into my back yard
the shadowing onto my property
building height glaring directly into my bedroom 
this will devalue my property 
regards 
Angelo Saroukos
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Subject: Online Submission


